
APPELLATE TRIBUNAL FOR ELECTRICITY 
NEW DELHI 

APTEURegistryNacation/2023 Dated: 15th December,2023 

WINTER VACATION NOTIFICATION 2023 

It has been decided that the Tribunal will remain closed for the 

Annual Winter Vacation from 26th December, 2023 to 29th December, 

2023 (both days inclusive and will reopen on Tuesday, i.e. 2nd January, 

2024 (30th and 31st December, 2023 being Saturday & Sunday and 

1st January, 2024 being Local Holiday). 

During Winter vacation, IAs in which urgent orders cannot wait till 

02nd January, 2024, will alone be listed before the Court after approval by 

Hon'ble Chairperson, APTEL. 

Filing counter of the Registry of the Tribunal will remain open daily 

except on Saturdays, Sundays and holidays from 10.00 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. 

~Q 
(Madhulika Choudhary) 

Registrar 
To, 

The Notice Boards of the Tribunal 

The Bar Room of APTEL 

The Website of APTEL 

The PPS/PS of the Hon'ble Chairperson/Hon'ble Members for submitting 
this Notification before the Hon'ble Members 
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